Laura Brightwell 2500 Windy Ridge Parkway
Senior Vice President Atlanta, GA 30339
Public Affairs and Communications Tel. 1-678-260-3023

lbrightwell@cokecce.com

13 February 2013

Dear Sir,

Re. Coca-Cola Enterprises United Nations Global Compact Grace letter

Coca-Cola Enterprises is due to launch its 2012/2013 Corporate Responsibility and
Sustainability Report at the end of May 2013. This Report also serves as our Communication on

Progress (COP) to illustrate our progress against the ten principles of the United Nations Global
Compact (UNGC).

We intend to submit our COP by uploading our Report to the UNGC website on May 31 with the
realization that this date occurs around two weeks after the submission is due on May 14.
Therefore, by this Grace Letter we would like to request a 90 day extension to August 12, 2013,
as permitted under the UNGC regulations.

Best regards,
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Laur BrightweU



